Many of you will have discovered your child will be joining us in September. We are already excited and looking forward to meeting you and your children. We will keep you updated with regards to induction and other information about school. You will soon receive an information pack from school. In the meantime you can keep up to date with us via:

Website: <a href="https://huntersbarinfantschool.co.uk">https://huntersbarinfantschool.co.uk</a>

New Starters webpage: <a href="https://huntersbarinfantschool.co.uk/new-reception-starters">https://huntersbarinfantschool.co.uk/new-reception-starters</a>

Facebook: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/HBISInf">https://www.facebook.com/HBISInf</a>

Twitter: <a href="https://twitter.com/HBInfants">https://twitter.com/HBInfants</a>

New Starter Blog: <a href="https://blog.seesaw.me/newstarters">https://blog.seesaw.me/newstarters</a>

Whole School Blog: <a href="https://blog.seesaw.me/hbischool">https://blog.seesaw.me/hbischool</a>

Reception Google Drive: <a href="https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/11w2">https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/11w2</a> -QIZII4kbKIxTM0ppRxMdtl7ji0 ?usp=sharing

We also a year group email address should you have a query for the class teaching staff: <a href="mailto:yr@huntersbar-inf.sheffield.sch.uk">yr@huntersbar-inf.sheffield.sch.uk</a>

For general school enquiries please use the main school email address. Welcome!